
École Beau Meadow School 
Weekly Memo for January 13-17 

 
 

PowerSchool access will be turned off for parents Friday, January 10th-Friday, January 31st 
@ 3:00 pm, in preparation for teachers to work on report cards. Report cards will be 
available directly on PowerSchool on the 31st. Thank you! 

MON ➔​ Sr. Girls Basketball Practice @3:10 pm 

TUES ➔​ Choir Club Practice @ Recess 
➔​ Senior Boys Basketball Practice @ Recess 
➔​ Friends of the Beaumont Library Reading Buddies 

WED ➔​ Character Education Assembly Grade 3 & 4 
➔​ Hot Lunch for those that ordered/paid- Dominos 
➔​ Sr. Boys & Girls Basketball Game at Bellevue after school 

THURS ➔​  Bear’s Den 9:00 am-11:00 am- all welcome 
➔​ Choir Club Practice @ Recess 
➔​ Sr. Girls Basketball Practice 

FRI/SAT ➔​ Sr Girls basketball Tournament @Corinthia Park School in Leduc 

 

As we start a new year there are a number of reminders to share: 
1.​ Registration for the 2025/2026 school year is now open for ECS and any NEW 

students. You do NOT need to register again if your child is already attending ÉBMS. 
2.​ Please do not park in the staff parking lot. Although there may be a few spots 

available, it creates a great congestion for our buses trying to get into our loop.  As well, 
we have many families that walk home through that area. Let’s be safe! 

3.​ Would you like to help out for an hour/week? Your Parent Fundraising Association would 
love your support with sorting out hot lunches.  If you wish to volunteer, please be sure 
to contact ebms.pfa@blackgold.ca 

4.​ Bear’s Den is a great place to connect with other parents and to help out in the school; 
shelving books in the library, working on hallway bulletin boards, cutting out laminating 
etc…Check our weekly memo to see if Bear’s Den is a go that week.  

5.​ Our playground fundraising efforts have been going very well.  To date we have raised 
close to $50,000 of the $300,000 required. We are working with a Grant Writer who will 
be helping us write up government grants and looking for further financial opportunities. 
If you know of a company that would like to make a sizable donation, please 
contact our Principal, Shelly McCubbing. Donations for businesses are tax 
write-offs.  If you would like a letter to take to a company on the school’s behalf, please 
let Shelly know.  

6.​ U-turns are a dangerous habit to get into while in front of a school.  Earlier this week, we 
had a close call with a student who was crossing the street in an unmarked area while a 
vehicle was doing a u-turn. This was super scary for everyone.  Please drive up the 
block and turn around in an area that is not populated with school/daycare kids or other 
vehicles. 

7.​ Healthy Hunger will be updated with new menu items soon.  Keep checking in to see 
what has been added (PFA is waiting on vendors).  

 
 

https://www.blackgold.ca/schools/programs/kindergarten/
https://registration.ca.powerschool.com/family/Login?ReturnUrl=http%3A%2F%2Fregistration.ca.powerschool.com%2Ffamily%2Fdirectaction&AutoLogOut=False
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